
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
            Robberies 
              015th District (Austin)  
 
About the Crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 015th District (North) of an increase 
in Armed Robbery related incidents that have occurred during the month of April.  
In these incidents the victim, while on the internet, connects with an unknown 
subject who requests to meet. Upon arriving on scene, victim is robbed at gunpoint 
by offender(s).  Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 
(There are two separate incidents that occurred on the same block on the same day) 
 

• 5200 block of West Race on April 25, 2015 at 5:30 A.M. 

• 5200 block of West Race on April 25, 2015 at 9:45 P.M. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• Unknown male black offenders 18-24 years of age, 5-10" to 6-00", 150-190 
lbs   

 
What you can do:  

 

• Be careful when sharing personal information on-line 

• If meeting with someone, meet in a public location 

• Let family and friends know where your are going and what you are doing 

• Always remain alert and cautious 
 
 

If you have any information contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
RD#s HY-235083, HY-236007 
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